
         

         

         
     

 

READING: We would like the children to read a non-fiction book called Money 

matters Eldridge. They should read the chapters and answer any bug 

questions.   

 
 

SPELLING: You will find this week’s spellings below. Please practise these with 

your child. They may like to use them in sentences to help them to 

learn the spellings.  

We have also sent home purple handwriting books for the children to 

practise their spellings and handwriting in. Also, an example of how 

the spellings should be written.  Inside the cover of the handwriting 

book is a copy of the school handwriting script. These do not have to 

come in every week, but we will ask for them periodically to check 

their progress. 

We will test them on these spellings on Wednesday 6th December.   

 

 

Maths: we have attached a maths task on solving worded problems using column 

addition or subtraction to the homework sheet for children to complete. 

Half-term project: We hope you are close to completing your half term 

project. We look forward to reading your stories. Please hand them in on Friday 15th 

December. 

St Bernadette’s Class: Miss Carter                                  St Peter’s Class: Mr Bonnar 

We will begin preparations for our yearly carol service, which takes place on Tuesday 19th December, 2pm at 

Our lady of the Annunciation church. Some children will receive lines which they need to practise reading 

clearly, and some children will be performing a tableau (freeze frame). Costumes will not be required.  


